
 
Miramar National Cemetery Support Foundation 

 
The Miramar National Cemetery Support Foundation was formed in 2006 to 

advocate for a new cemetery to augment the historic Fort Rosecrans National 
Cemetery. The effort was successful, and Miramar National Cemetery was 
dedicated in November 2010.  

The Foundation’s mission is, “To support the activities of the Miramar 
National Cemetery by advising on specific memorial projects, raising funds to 
construct those projects, administering memorial trust funds, and sponsoring 
honors ceremonies to mark significant patriotic events throughout the year.” 

The Foundation focuses on enhancing the cemetery with such features as 
the unique Avenue of Flags, the POW monument, and others on the Memorial 
Walkway honoring veterans’ organizations.  

The Foundation’s current project is a Veterans Tribute Carillon and Bell 
Tower.  It is supported by a major contribution from a prominent local veteran, 
and by donations from the public. 

Please visit the Foundation website at www.miramarcemetery.org. 


